
Terrington Parish Council 

Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 

Monday May 13th 2019 

 

There were no apologies 

 

The Chairman welcomed 7 members of the public. 

 

Minutes of the meeting on May 14th 2018 

It was proposed by Cllr Lewis and seconded by Cllr Watson that the minutes of the 

meeting were agreed and signed – all in favour 

 

Chairman's report 

The Chairman thanked Cllr Goodrick and Cllr Wainwright for their support during the 

year.  Cllr Blunt was thanked for his excellent management of the finances and it was 

with regret that his retirement from the Council was noted.  The Chairman also 

thanked the Clerk for her work over the year.  He also thanked the members of the 

public who had assisted the Council over the year, in particular Mark Wigham for his 

help during the year. 

 

Clerk's Report 

The Clerk gave her report of work done during the year and expressed her thanks to 

the Chairman for his assistance and to all members of the Parish Council for their 

attendance at the meetings. 

 

Clerk of the Burial Board Report. 

The receipts for 2018/19 amounted to £1600.00. The Clerk informed the meeting that 

the large amount of receipts was partly due to several of the deceased living outside 

the parish, but who have family connections and therefore were entitled to be buried 

in the cemetery but were charged double fees. 

The Council had a working party earlier in the year which was a success. 

 

Treasurer’s Report  

The Treasurer Cllr Blunt gave a comprehensive report on the finances of the Council.  

The income for the year was £5892.12 and expenditure £5937.01.  The total carried 

forward to 2019/20 is £4751.93.42 It was proposed by Cllr Winning and seconded by  

Cllr Watson that these accounts should be accepted subject to Audit - all in favour 

 

The Chairman then introduced Mr James Hoy Chief Executive Officer at Castle 

Howard who gave an interesting insight into the problems the Estate were having 

regarding finance and informed the meeting of the many events they were holding 

during the coming year.  He indicated that he would like to address the Parish Council 

later in the year when the Estate were more informed on their future plans 

 

There being no further business this meeting closed. 


